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A majority of all used US imports have either been in accidents, been stolen, been flooded,
salvaged and rebuilt and shipped to Europe or are subject to open recalls. For 30 years,
CARFAX has been collecting data on US vehicles from thousands of sources and has helped
millions of used car shoppers reduce their risk of getting stuck with a vehicle that has costly
hidden problems. For more than 30 years, CARFAX has been helping millions of used car
shoppers make better purchase decisions and avoid expensive hidden problems. In addition,
CARFAX has helped used car dealers around the world to build trust with their customers and
sell their American cars with confidence. With more than 14 billion records, CARFAX has built
up its database with the help of its partners and sources, including government offices, law
enforcement agencies, service and repair shops, car dealerships, insurance companies and
many more. In addition to publicly available information, CARFAX has collected information
from many independent reliable sources. Thanks for the service, the price was absolutely worth.
Immediately to the Internet, paid with credit card and in 10 minutes I had the report. Vehicle
imported from California to Lithuania. For some weeks "Babs" is now with us and we have a lot
of fun with the car. Buying Used American Cars? Search by VIN. Instant Access. We offer you
unique vehicle history to help you make better purchase decisions. Trusted by millions of
users. Worldwide market leader. The most popular blog articles How to detect mileage rollback?
Mileage rollback is one of the most occurring types of fraud in the selling process of used cars.
However, there are ways to detect mileage fraud. Even though odometer fraud is difficult to
detect for the untrained eye, it is not an impossible task. Import a car from the USA. There are a
few advantages to buying a American used car. Check the Service History of a Car. How
important is the service history of a car? CARFAX takes a look at these questions and explains
the importance of the service history of a car, as well as where you can find the complete
history of service records. Make a VIN Search. Impressive performance gains for both the V6
and V8 can be found with the addition of only a few bolt-on accessories. Anyone new to
aftermarket performance enhancements, or those with bone stock Mustangs, should start out
with one of Stage 3's many cold air intakes. Cold air intakes CAI give the engine up to an extra
10 horsepower through the use of performance air filters, insulated inlet tubing and specialized
heat shields that work together to provide large amounts of cool charge air directly to the
engine. Some CAI systems require custom engine tuning in order to prevent engine damage
and to produce even more horsepower and torque. We recommend using Stage 3's own custom
tuning that qualifies you for our Loyalty Tunes program where you can receive free tunes for life
on selected products purchased from Stage 3 Motorsports. New throttle bodies for both the GT
and V6 can generate another 10 horsepower by using larger, more efficient valves that allow
better airflow into the intake manifold. The 4. Underdrive pulleys are smaller, lighter
replacements for the cast iron pulleys on the belt-driven accessories and reduce drag on the
belt which lets the engine produce more power at the flywheel. Call Us Call Us. The GT kept its
revised 4. The base model came standard with a 4. A few new color and audio options were
added for both trim levels, but kept the S body style with its retro-futuristic design philosophy
that was inspired by first generation Mustangs. The best power output and exterior design that
the Mustang has had in years caused an explosion of performance and exterior parts to flood
the aftermarket. Stage 3 Motorsports carries over a thousand parts, specifically designed to get
the most out of the Ss. Mailing List. Email Address GO. The email you entered isn't valid. You
subscribed successfully. You're unsubscribed. Categories F 3. Mini Cart 0 Items. Search
Search. Popular searches. My notifications My Account. More about the Mustang. Overview
Overview Most Popular. V6 Deluxe 2dr Coupe 4. Starting MSRP. Drivetrain Drivetrain Drive type
Rear wheel drive Transmission 5-speed manual. Fuel tank capacity Engine Engine Torque lb-ft
rpm Base engine size 4. Safety Safety front seatbelt pretensioners yes Front and rear ventilated
disc brakes yes 2 front headrests yes engine immobilizer yes child seat anchors yes Emergency
interior trunk release yes Passenger airbag occupant sensing deactivation yes. Power Feature
Power Feature 1 one-touch power windows yes Power mirrors yes remote keyless power door
locks yes Heated mirrors yes. Instrumentation Instrumentation low fuel level warning yes clock
yes tachometer yes. Front leg room Rear hip Room Rear leg room Rear shoulder room
Dimensions Dimensions Front track Maximum cargo capacity Length Maximum towing capacity
lbs. Curb weight lbs. Cargo capacity, all seats in place Height EPA interior volume Wheel base
Width Rear track Sponsored cars related to the Mustang. Suspension Suspension front
independent suspension yes solid live axle rear suspension yes MacPherson strut front
suspension yes. Warranty Warranty Basic 3 yr. Drivetrain 3 yr. Rust 5 yr. Roadside 3 yr.
Inventory See Mustang Inventory. Sign Up. See Mustang Inventory. Coronavirus update: New
contactless services to help keep you safe. They were awesome. They were honest, answered
all our questions. We purchased a truck. They got back to us and told us what we would need to
apply for credit. Alex was top notch. Excellent dealer. Down to earth folks and Steve is a really

easy person to work with. Would recommend to anyone. The sales person was knowledgeable
and friendly. When I took the vehicle in to a mechanic before buying it. The mechanic found a
few deficiencies. I would recommend this seller. These guys were great, fastest car buying
experience ever and they were super helpful, thank you! And a great deal on the car! My
experience with this dealership was awesome. Not only did Ethan a sales manager make sure I
got in the car I wanted he made sure it was at a price I was comfortable with. My sales rep JR
was awesome. My car was cleaned, gassed up and deliver to my front door. You can't get better
service. Thank you guys for my awesome service. I will be recommending clients in the future.
Good price,but the car wasn't in good repair,someone reolace the fender and didn't do a good
job also missing an part,seen ti be that the car was in accident and they did a quick repair,. My
husband went to look at a few cars on a Sunday. The guy, who gave us a nickname, seemed
annoyed that we wanted to test drive and look at so many cars. Eassa was great. Didn't buy the
car I went to look at, but I bought a great Scion with low miles. Great place to buy a car. Brent
and Leo are awesome and very helpful. Love my new car. Exceptional Staff, very professional,
and seek every opportunity to meet your needs. The person I dealt with was very helpful and
answered all my questions plus madegood suggestions. Inwould use them again. They
contacted me right away and I was able to look at the car. Very helpful and efficient!! I contacted
them about purchasing a decent car for cash but unfortunately they contacted me that the car
was sold. I think that things should be disclosed in the ad. Friendly, helpful, courteous,
competitive, fair, fast, versatile and a real one step store where you get what you want and leave
satisfied. The person was very nice but he said the car was already sold. I checked back a few
days later and the car was still for sale. It makes me feel like he wants to sell me something
other then this car in particular. I see it's still for sale. We'll help you find great deals among the
millions of vehicles available nationwide on CarGurus, and we'll provide you with dealer reviews
and vehicle history for each one. After all, over 30 million shoppers use CarGurus to find great
deals on used cars and new cars in their area. And when it's time to get rid of your old ride, sell
your car simply and securely on CarGurus. Once you're ready to narrow down your search
results, go ahead and filter by price, mileage, transmission, trim, days on lot, drivetrain, color,
engine, options, and deal ratings. And if you only want to see cars with a single owner, recent
price drops, photos, or available financing , our filters can help with that too. All Years to All
Years. Radius 10 mi 25 mi 50 mi 75 mi mi mi mi mi Nationwide. Best deals first. CarGurus User.
Image Not Available. Private Seller: Melissa. Revere, MA Message Seller. CarGurus Pay. Private
Seller: Joe. Authorized Ford Dealer. Negotiable , mi. Good value. Was a lot of fun to drive and
reminded me of my Mustang GT, I bought new, in The only draw back are the rims. They should
have used chrome or alloy silver looking. My Mustang convertible looks like and drive like new.
I keeping looking at it an thinking it just came off the production line. Miss the TV like displays
of the dashboard and thats about it. Good condition. Runs well. It would be better if it had a little
more headroom. Convertible top in good condition. Why Use CarGurus? Ford Mustang in Dallas
TX 1 listing. Ford Mustang in Miami FL 1 listing. More than a retro reskinning, the latest Mustang
presents compelling performance in all areas and offers V8 enthusiasts a tempting price tag.
The Ford Mustang debuted in April of and became a national sensation. But, like Elvis Presley,
the Mustang had evolved from lightweight and simple into overweight and flashy. By the time
the oil crisis of hit, the Mustang had lost its edge in terms of performance and appeal. Reborn
for , the Mustang II rode on a Pinto platform to save development costs and improve fuel
economy. Emissions regulations had stifled performance, and the convertible model had
disappeared from the lineup. Still, Ford wasn't ready to give up on the Mustang. In , it was
completely redesigned. There was even a performance model with a turbocharged 2. The new
Mustang proved popular, and by , Ford had endowed it with a relatively strong for the time V8
engine and the GT designation that continues today. A new car arrived in wearing retro styling
cues such as triple-bar taillights and a side scoop. Inside, a dual-cowl dashboard provided
plenty of pizzazz. Time marched on, however, and the Mustang was in desperate need of a more
modern platform by the turn of the century. Enter the current Mustang, redesigned for The
canted nose with its big grille and round headlights recalls the '67 to '69 Mustangs, while the
side sculpting, fastback roofline and taillights recall those ponies of the vintage. The Mustang's
interior is unique and matches the exterior design theme. Obvious old-school influences are
found in the instrument panel: A dual-hooded dash with aluminum accent panels pays obvious
homage to the '68 Mustang, as do the big speedo and tach, circular air vents and plump, round
steering wheel hub. Optional changeable backlighting illuminates the nostalgic instruments; at
the press of a button one can select from white, blue, green and orange hues. For power, the
base Mustang uses a horsepower V6, while the GT packs a horse, 4. The suspension boasts a
relatively supple ride and ultracrisp handling. Ford has done a fine job with the latest Mustang,
not only in terms of styling, but also in performance, handling, ride dynamics and basic

ergonomics. If you're looking for an affordable coupe or convertible that's fast and fun and
comfortable enough to drive every day, this is your ride. Standard equipment on the V6
Standard includes keyless entry; inch wheels; air conditioning; power windows, locks and
mirrors; cruise control; and a CD player. The V6 Deluxe adds alloy wheels. The V6 Premium
adds a watt Shaker premium audio system with CD changer, upgraded wheels and a power
driver seat. The GT Premium adds the Shaker sound system and leather seats. A 1,watt Shaker
sound system is optional. V6 Mustangs include a 4. Step up to the GT and you'll get a 4. All
Mustangs are rear-drive, and can be equipped with either a five-speed manual or a five-speed
automatic transmission. Four-wheel disc brakes are standard on all Mustangs. Antilock brakes
and traction control are optional on the V6 models and standard on the GT. A stability control
system is not offered. Side-impact airbags for front occupants are optional on all models, but
full-length head curtain airbags are not available. In NHTSA crash tests, the Mustang earned a
perfect five stars for front-impact protection and four stars for side-impact protection.
Acceleration is spirited with the V6, regardless of whether you choose the fun-to-shift manual or
the responsive automatic. The GT provides the quintessential muscle car experience, of course,
with loads of torque available right off the line and an exhaust note to match. The Mustang turns
crisply and eagerly into corners with a flat and composed attitude. The brakes are powerful and
control in bumpy corners is good, despite the continued use of a solid rear axle. Wind and road
noise are low for a muscle car, and ride quality is surprisingly compliant. Interior ergonomics
are vastly improved over previous Mustangs, as the driver seat now puts you in the proper
position to work the shifter and operate the controls. Switches and handles feel substantial, and
although many of the plastics are coarse in texture, fit and finish is generally good. Retro
styling abounds in little touches like the large round speedometer and tach which feature an
appropriate vintage font , dual-hooded dash and a cool steering wheel with a small round airbag
hub and available metallic spokes. A striking color accent package features red leather seats,
red door panel inserts and red floor mats all set against a dark charcoal interior. Available styles
include V6 Deluxe 2dr Coupe 4. Doing so could save you hundreds or thousands of dollars.
Edmunds also provides consumer-driven dealership sales and service reviews to help you
make informed decisions about what cars to buy and where to buy them. Simply research the
type of car you're interested in and then select a used car from our massive database to find
cheap prew-owned vehicles for sale near you. Once you have identified a used vehicle you're
interested in, check the AutoCheck vehicle history reports, read dealer reviews, and find out
what other owners paid for the Used Ford Mustang. Is it better to lease or buy a car? Ask most
people and they'll probably tell you that car buying is the way to go. And from a financial
perspective, it's true, provided you're willing to make higher monthly payments, pay off the loan
in full and keep the car for a few years. Leasing, on the other hand, can be a less expensive
option on a month-to-month basis. It's also good if you're someone who likes to drive a new car
every three years or so. Check out Ford lease specials Check out Ford Mustang lease specials.
Popular searches. My notifications My Account. Review Features Save. View Photos. Appraise
this car. No side curtain airbags or stability control, seats could use more lateral support,
low-grade interior plastics. Other years. List Price Estimate. ZIP Code. See all for sale.
Edmunds' Expert Review. Vehicle overview. The new model year brings a handful of changes
for the Mustang. V6 models can now get the Pony Package, which includes an upgraded
suspension with larger stabilizer bars, inch wheels, ABS, traction control, foglamps and unique
trim. The GT gains two additional wheel options, both 18 inches in size, complemented by
unique suspension tuning. An additional darker aluminum interior trim upgrade package is now
available. Read more. Write a review See all reviews. I get No major mechanical issues to report
and have taken several long road trips in it with good comfort. The mustang GT offers great
bang for the buck performance and decent fuel economy. The car is easy to work on for all the
do it your self guys and gals. Would I buy a mustang again you betcha Read less. I just had the
water pump replaced at , miles and decided it was time to do the rest of the maintenance that I
have neglected for the last 5 years. I changed the oil regularly with Mobil 1 and changed the
brakes when necessary. Other than that everything has always worked perfectly. I replaced the
spark plugs at , miles just because. The originals still looked good, just needed a gap
adjustment. I bought this car spankin new and i still am In love with this car. This car hugs the
road and does whatever you ask at a moments notice. The only thing I have had to fix is the
alternator. Of course there are repairs like tires and brakes. This car has gone all these years
and no mechanical breakdown! How many cars can you say that about? Bought the Mustang for
looks and performance. Not disappointed with handling, acceleration, and oh the sound! My
only two complaints See all reviews of the Used Ford Mustang. Write a review. Frontal Barrier
Crash Rating. Dynamic Test Result No Tip. Risk Of Rollover Not Rated. See full safety scores.
Sponsored cars related to the Mustang. Sign Up. Produced by Ford Motor Company, an

American multinational car corporation, the Ford Mustang is a series of cars manufactured
since The Mustang is the longest-produced Ford car nameplate and is currently in its sixth
generation. Not only is it the longest selling vehicle, but it has also earned the reputation of
being the fifth-best selling nameplate from the respected company. Developed as a stylish and
luxurious sporty coupe, the Mustang is very notable in the market today due to its unique
proportions of a very long front hood and short deck. Available as either a pony car, muscle car,
or roadster sport car class, and either as a 2-door coupe, 3-door hatchback, 2-door fastback, or
2-door convertible, this Mustang comes in just a FR layout that numerous buyers seem to love.
Despite being widely respected and hugely popular throughout the generations, the Ford
Mustang problems are something to take note of. Despite the Ford Mustang having various
problems throughout all of the generations and model years, there are certain issues that are
more prevalent and major than others. Tie Rod Ends â€” First, there is a common occurrence of
squeaking noises while you are turning the wheel in either direction. The cause of this noise is
the outer tie rod ends that wear down especially quick during use. Camshaft Sensor Mount â€”
another common Ford Mustang problem involves the magnet for the camshaft , with the magnet
reportedly falling out of the mount and damaging synchronizers in the vehicle. This issue can
cause the check engine light to turn on, which is a clear warning sign to any driver. Upper
Bushings â€” You might not know the importance of upper bushings, but if you notice a loud
noise when the engine is warm, then this can be the cause. Cover Gasket Leaks â€” For
Mustang owners who own cars between the years of , you might notice that the 2. This can be
due to frequent coolant or oil leaks from either the intake manifold or the cover gasket ,
presenting a huge problem that could lead to potential engine failure. The costs were minimal to
fix these leaks, and should be taken care of rights away â€” before you have to pay for an
engine replacement! The model year was really the first time that the Ford Mustang problems
were major, glaring, and prevalent across various categories. Users complained that they had
the most issues with the electoral system, the interior accessories, the body and paint, and the
transmission, while the NHTSA lodged numerous issues about the electrical system, fuel
system, and seat belts and airbag safety concerns. The top owner concerns regarding the
electrical system deal with the dashboard gauges being erratic or completely not working, the
alternator dying during use, the battery draining, the car not being able to turn over, the car not
starting, the electrical short circuiting, the check engine light turning on, and the lights not
being able to turn on. Regarding the interior accessories, despite being not as major as the fuel
system or the engine in a car, the main concerns focus on the fuel gauge reading incorrectly,
the leather upholstery falling off of the doors, the floorboards getting wet, the driver seat
adjustment lever not working, the accessories staying on when the key is out of the ignition, the
CD player not working, and the gear selector breaking. The top concerns regarding the body
and paint category deal with the oxidation under the paint , the water leaking on the passenger
floor, and the convertible top linkage breaking at the connection point. The last category of
major concern regarding the Ford Mustang problems centers around the transmission, with the
issues being the transmission stops working, the car has difficulties shifting aers, the car jerks
and grinds at low speeds, and there is a grinding noise from the transmission. Similar to the
previous year, the Mustang had numerous problems that needed to be addressed, with the most
complaints focusing on the body and paint, electrical system, engine system, transmission, and
the fuel system. The electrical problems stayed constant since the previous year, with the Ford
Mustang problems including the battery draining constantly, the alternator failing, the engine
not turning over, and the electrical power cutting out. The top concerns regarding the Ford
Mustang engine focus on the engine stalling and dying while driving, the spark plugs breaking
off, the engine light turning on, the car going into limp mode while driving, the car shaking and
having a rough idle, the throttle assembly failure, unintended acceleration, and the oil valve
cracking and leaking. Fortunately for Ford, the Ford Mustang problems started to decrease
slowly during this model year after having the worst year on record in The model and less than
half the number of complaints as the model year, with the top categories of concern focusing on
the body and paint category. Similar to the previous years, the body and paint issues had yet to
be fixed for the model year. The main concern dealt with the bubbling paint and the water still
leaking into the interior. After four years of fewer problems between , the increased again in
terms of major Ford Mustang problems that need to be addressed to safely drive the car. The
top categories of concern remained constant from the problem years â€” the bubbling paint and
the chipping paint still had not been fixed from the original onset of the issue in the model year.
In addition the paint concerns, the engine and suspension gained concerns from owners, with
users stating that they noticed a control arm failure , the car pulling to one side while driving,
and noises coming from the rear suspension. Despite having some high problem years, the
Ford Mustang rebounded quite well in terms of performance and overall ranking in sports

categories. The pros of the Mustang include a wide variety of engine lineup, athletic and sporty
handling, and an attractive interior, while the Ford Mustang problems include poor rear visibility
and a lack of spacious rear seats. The pros of the Mustang include a punchy acceleration, agile
and easy to use handling, and high safety scores, while the Ford Mustang problems feature
cramped rear seats and a lower than average reliability rating. The Ford Mu
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stang earned very high rankings across all four of the same categories, earning 1, 2, and 3
spots in the Affordable Sports Cars and Convertible categories. The pros of this model include
a high performing engine, a respectable safety score, and plenty of trunk space for the type of
car. It has nimble handling and a wide variety of engines to let you choose what kind of car you
need. The Ford Mustang problems for the model include small rear seats and low miles per
gallon in the city, earning just miles per gallon. The Ford Mustang earned the coveted 1 spot in
both the Sports Car s and Convertibles category for this model year. The pros of the Mustang
include a huge range of high performing engines for any need, engaging and agile handling, a
quality cabin with easy to use tech features, and ample trunk space for this type of vehicle. The
Ford Mustang problems include few standard amenities and cramped rear seats for passengers.
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